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AAFCA Minutes 2014.1.31
Meeting called to order by Treasurer Jerry Riedel

Due to the fact that there was only 1 board member able to attend the meeting, no formal actions were taken. 

Captain Vaughn with Universal City reported that the next regional testing for the AAFCA hiring consortium was scheduled for either Friday March 7 or Friday Mar 14 depending on the location of the test.

Chief Derrick Wren reported on a fuel reduction project in the Pampa Canyon Area in New Braunfels.  70 truckloads of debris was hauled away from the area.  Chief Wren cautioned those that were considering this type of activity to co-ordinate efforts with the TCEQ.

Gary Barney with the Texas Forest Service reported that Marty Martinez had been promoted and was now in the Austin office and for that reason, there was an opening for South Branch Director.  Gary aslo reminded those in attendance about the on-going Survey and urged all to please fill out the survey and return it to him as soon as possible. 

Alex O’Rourke announced that the Emergency Health Care Conference was being held on May 5-7 and that there was a discounted rate for firefighters and that those attending could receive up to 14 CEU’s.

Members in attendance:

Ross Wallace

Alex O’Rourke

Jeff Vaughn

Derrick Wren

Gary Barney

Rick Wall

John Robinson

Trevor Wortes

Mike Wehman

Jerry Riedel
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